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Dear Christine,  
 
Spring Break Roundup was a successful kick-off to 
an exciting summer at the Texas Ranger Hall of 
Fame and Museum. In this issue, you will read about 
two of our new specials. More will be announced as 
the summer progresses. We look forward to seeing 
you! 

Museum Gift Shop Special

For the month of April, the 
Texas Ranger Hall of Fame 
and Museum gift shop will 
feature their Texas Ranger 
1880s badge embroidered 
denim pillows at a reduced 
price. The 16-inch square 
pillows are now 25% off! 
Originally $20.00, the pillows are discounted to 
$15.00 plus taxes for April only. The museum store 
is open 9:00 am to 4:30 pm daily. Call toll free (877) 
750-8631 to order yours today. We ship world-wide. 

Mark Your Calendars

The Texas Ranger Hall of Fame and Museum staff is 
honoring active and retired veterans and their 
families this Memorial weekend, Saturday, Sunday, 
and Monday, May 29th, 30th, and 31st. Active and 



 

retired military personnel will receive free admission 
with documentation of service. Members of their 
families will receive discounted admission: $1.00 off 
adults and $0.50 off children ages 6-12. Children 
ages 5 and younger are free.

Spring Break Roundup at the Museum

During the week of March 8th to 12th the Texas 
Ranger Hall of Fame and Museum hosted 1,189 
children and adults for Spring Break Roundup. 

Families with children from across Texas, as well as 
out-of-state visitors, had the opportunity to learn 
about Texas Ranger history, explore the museum 
exhibits, and participate in activities such as 
bandana making, fingerprinting and bookmark 
crafting.  

The museum staff is very grateful for the volunteer 
assistance provided by members of the Junior 
League of Waco.  Without this assistance, and the 
support of our sponsors, this event would not have 
been possible.   

In addition to the activities mentioned above, the 
museum held its third annual Spring Break Roundup 
Coloring Contest.  More than 100 entries were 
received, and winning entries can be viewed here. 
Thanks to all who entered! 

- Casey Eichhorn,  
        Capt. Robert Mitchell Education Coordinator 
  

Save 
$2.00

Save $1.00 off adult admission for up to 2 adults with this coupon. One coupon per 
visit. No cash value. 
  
The museum is open 9am-5pm daily with the last guest admitted at 4:30pm. We 
are located at the corner of I-35 Exit 335B and University Parks Drive in Waco, 
Texas. 
  

Offer Expires: May 30, 2010
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